
   

 
 

Report on Educational Visit of B.Sc. Agriculture Students of 

University of Agriculture Sciences, Riachur, Karnataka  

Seventy number of B.Sc. Agricultural students along with two faculty members of University of 

Agriculture Sciences, Riachur, Karnataka visited HFRI, Shimla on 18
th 

April, 2022. Dr. Jagdish 

Singh, Head Extension Division extended warm welcomed to the students and teachers on their 

educational visit to the Institute. Dr. S. S. Samant, Director, HFRI, Shimla while addressing 

the students briefed about the role of ICFRE and its regional institutes in forestry research, 

education & extension in the country. Dr. Swaran Lata, Scientist-D, HFRI delivered lecture on  

“Research Highlights, Achievements of HFRI”. She briefed about core research areas, major 

research highlights and achievements of different research divisions, ongoing activities of plan, 

external projects and AICRPs, consultancies and extension activities of the institute followed by 

detailed elaboration on floristic diversity of western Himalaya. All queries of the students were 

satisfied by subject matter experts. On the behalf of the college and students, a representative of 

students, thanked Director, HFRI for giving students an opportunity to know about HFRI and its 

research and extension activities. He also thanked scientist, officer and all other for providing 

important information on various aspects of forestry research in western Himalayan region and 

addressing all queries of students.   
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